
Tara Davis
The location of this facility is too close to schools, nursing homes, residences, the San Pedro River
and a protected Riparian area. The parent company (Steel Dynamics) has too many violations to
disregard the likelihood of an accident or a negligent disregard of the Clean Air Act. In every
element of wrongdoing, someone is held accountable. A bad driver has a license suspended, if
someone harms a child, they cannot live near children, if a company has had significant Title V
violations, said company should not be granted the opportunity to decimate a small town's health
and wellness; Please hold Steel Dynamics' Aluminum Dynamics accountable for past actions and
do not grant a permit at this location. Protect our city, our people, our land, our air and our water; if
not ADEQ, then who? 
Thank you.


